
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Kentish Town City Farm Trip 
 
Holly class will be visiting the Kentish Town City Farm on Thursday 25th April 9:30am-1pm.  We will 
depart school promptly at 9:30am and will return by 1pm. We will be travelling by public transport on 
the Overground train. As it is a farm, we ask that children wear outdoor shoes, outdoor clothes and 
waterproof jackets.  
 
As your child is entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. Please provide a 
bottle of water for your child to take with them/ (no glass bottles, juice, fizzy drinks or food which 
contains nuts or sesame). 
 
We ask for a contribution of £5 for the trip as we will have a tour guide booked for the farm. This is 
voluntary, however the trip may not be able to take place if we do not collect enough money to cover 
costs.   Please make your contribution via Parent Pay. 
 
If you are able to accompany the class on the trip, please could you indicate on the slip below and return 
to your class teacher. If you are not able to help, there is no need to return the slip. We will let you know 
if we need the assistance you have offered in advance of the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sean Bligh                                           
Class Teacher         
 

Parent available to accompany Holly class to the Kentish Town City Farm  
 
Name:…………………………………………..   Child’s name:…………………………….………       
 
Class:……………………………… 
 
□    I am able to accompany my child’s class on the school trip 
 
□    I understand that I am attending the school trip to assist the class teacher 
 
Signed:…………………………………………….   Phone number:……………………………………… 


